From: Trent DesRoche [mailto:trentdesroche@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 1:06 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Opposition to gas station in Borden-Carleton

I strongly oppose the addition of another Gas station as proposed by DP Murphy in the Town of Borden-
Carleton.

In a town of 800 our 3 local gas stations provide ample supplies and services to the residents and tourists that
live and pass through Borden - Carleton.

Thank-you

Trent DesRoche



